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Press Release 

To commemorate and celebrate Shri. T.N. Seshan’s special connect with 

the young and aspiring India, Election Commission of India has decided to 

establish and fund a Visiting chair on interdisciplinary approach to Electoral 

Studies in the Centre for Curriculum Development at India International 

Institute of Democracy and Election Management (IIIDEM), New Delhi from 

2020-2025.  The Chair will be mentored by Shri. N. Gopalaswami Former                    

Chief Election Commissioner of India.  

Accordingly, a meeting was conducted by the Former Chief Election 

Commissioner Shri. N. Gopalaswami to finalize the draft document on                          

T.N. Seshan Visiting Chair at IIIDEM with Thiru. Umesh Sinha, Secretary 

General, Election Commission of India, Thiru. Dharmendra Sharma,                     

Director General, IIIDEM, Ms. Mona Sreenivas, Director, IIIDEM and                                   

Thiru. Satyabrata Sahoo I.A.S., Chief Electoral Officer, Tamil Nadu at Chennai 

on 05.02.2020. 
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